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From: Mel Graham

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 1:33 PM

To: sbcob; Lottie Martin; Jose Chang; Tashina Sanders; paulvanleer@ucsb.edu

Subject: AAC Signed Letter to the BOS IE Farmworker Wage Increase and Living Conditions AD-
Hoc Subcommittee, 12-2-24.pdf

Attachments: Scan-Signed Letter to the BOS IE Farmworker Wage Increase and Living Conditions AD-

Hoc Subcommitttee, 12-2-24.pdf

Clerk-

Please see attached a letter from the Ag Advisory Committee to the Board of Supervisors and please let me know if you
have any questions.

Also, can you please reply to let me know you received this email.

Thank you.

-Mel

Mel Graham

Agricultural Integrated Pest Management Specialist
Agricultural Commissioner’s Office

624 West Foster Road, Santa Maria, CA 93455
Phone: (805) 934-6200 | Fax: (805) 934-6202
mgraham@countyofsb.org

Follow us on Facebook / Siguenos en Facebook

Notice: This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.



COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
AGRICULTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

12/2/24

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu

Santa Barbara CA 93101

RE: Farmworker Wage Increase and living Conditions AD-Hoc Subcommittee

Dear Supervisors Williams and Hartmann,

The Agricultural Advisory Committee has been keeping a close eye on the Farmworker Wage and Living
Conditions Temporary Ad Hoc Advisory Committee that you created. We have formed our own Ad Hoc
Subcommittee and believe we can provide valuable insight regarding this issue. We believe we are all
pushing toward the same goal but also understand the fragile ecosystem that is California agriculture.
We would like to meet in person or via zoom to brainstorm and provide as much support and context as
you need. Thank you for your time and careful consideration on this issue.

Sincerely, e >
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Paul Van Leer, Chair

Committee Members Representing
Bradley Miles 1 District Supervisor, Das Williams
Ron Caird 2" District Supervisor, Laura Capps
Paul Van Leer, Chair 3" District Supervisor, Joan Hartmann
Brett Ferini, Vice Chair 4" District Supervisor, Bob Nelson
Djamila Cabugos 5% District Supervisor, Steve Lavagnino
Lacy Litten California Women for Agriculture
Claire Wineman Grower-Shipper Association of SB and SLO Counties
Russel Doty Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau
June Van Wingerden Santa Barbara Flower & Nursery Growers’ Association
Mike Testa Santa Barbara Vintners
Larry Mendez Jr. Santa Barbara County Cattlemen’s Assn.

Chrissy Allen California Strawberry Commission



